

## **ACCREDITING COMMISSION for COMMUNITY and JUNIOR COLLEGES**

Western Association of Schools and Colleges

Barbara A. Beno, President Susan S. Kazama, Chair

October 28, 2016

Dr. Regina Stroud President Skyline College 3300 College Drive San Bruno, CA 94066

Dear President Stroud:

This will acknowledge receipt of the Midterm Report from Skyline College. Your timely submission of the report is appreciated.

Midterm Reports are part of the accreditation record of each institution.

The report has been received by staff and will be reviewed by the Accrediting Commission at its January 2017 meeting.

Sincerely,

G. Jack Pond Vice President

GJP/tl

cc: Mr. Aaron McVean, Accreditation Liaison Officer